
  

City Hall offices will be closed on: 

 

 Friday, February 9th in observance of the Mardi Gras Celebration  

 

 

 IMPORTANT ELECTION INFORMATION  

FOR CANDIDATES FILING 

 

The deadline to submit an application to file for a place on the place on the ballot 

of the May 4, 2024 General election is Friday, February 16th, 2024 at 5:00pm.   

 

The City Secretary will be available at 305 E. Austin Street on Friday, February 

9th, 2024 between the hours of: 

8:00am-11:00am  

to allow candidates to submit their completed candidate packet and for election 

duties.   


